
22°d October 2007

Program Manager
Native Vegetation Assessment Branch
Mineral House
100 Plain Street
EAST PERTH WA 6004

ILUKA

Dear Sir/Madam,

Iluka Eneabba Operations - Allied Tails Mining Proposal

This proposal is submitted in accordance with the requirements of Section 51 (Clearing
of Native Vegetation) of the Environmental Protection Act (1986) as amended. The
proposal is submitted to seek approval to mine within an area known as Allied Tails. The
clearing form is attached with an application fee for $200.

Mining at Eneabba is managed under the Mineral Sands (Eneabba) State Agreement
Act (as amended) 1975. The Allied Tails proposal represents the continuation of a well
established mining operation that has operated successfully since the mid 1970s. No
change to mining or processing operations is required as a result of this proposal except
the change in location. Iluka believes that the proposal can be adequately managed
under the existing regulatory arrangements that include a range of environmental
protection measures including annual reporting to the State.

Please contact Brendan Bow on 9360 4730 if you wish to discuss the proposal further.

MARK ADAMS
General Manager Western Region
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